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September 26, 2019 

 

 

 

Dear Mustang Parents: 

 

I am writing to inform you that we are in the process of schedule changes, which will 

take place within the next two (2) weeks.  These changes are necessary to keep our core 

class sizes at or below the state mandate of twenty-two (22).  Because we experienced an 

increase of enrollment, we must shift students into additional courses to remain in 

compliance with the state’s class size law. During this time, Pinnacle and Virtual 

Counselor will be deactivated. Schedule changes will begin Monday, October 14th.   

 

Our faculty & staff are committed to ensure every child receiving a schedule change 

experiences a smooth, painless transition.  These schedule changes will in no way affect 

the integrity of the curriculum within all courses; I assure you your child’s education will 

not be compromised and will remain first-rate. 

 

Thank you for your support and understanding. 

 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

Steve Frazier 

Principal 

 

SF/CR: jc 

 
 
 
 

Heather P. Brinkworth, Chair 
      Donna Korn, Vice Chair 

 
Lori Alhadeff 

Robin Bartleman 
Patricia Good 

Laurie Rich Levinson 
Ann Murray 

Dr. Rosalind Osgood 
Nora Rupert 

 
Robert W. Runcie 

Superintendent of Schools 
 

SILVER TRAIL MIDDLE SCHOOL 
Steve Frazier, Principal 
18300 Sheridan Street 
Pembroke Pines, FL 33331 
754-323-4300 
www.silvertrailmiddle.com  
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